From: John Leibowitzw
Sent: Thursday, February 27, :

To: Payero, Olga <0lga.Payero@fortbendcountytx.gov>
Subject: Historic Site Property Exemption Request

Ms. Payero,

This is a request for Fort Bend County to renew the Historic Site Property Tax exemption on the Teague-Waddell House located a_Rosenberg Texas. Please take whatever actions are required to have this request
approved by Commissioner’s Court and forward confirmation of approval back to me.

Thank you for you kind and immediate attention to this matter. If you have any questions or need more information please let me know by return email.

Sincerely,
John P. I eibowitz





